
COHOON'S CORNER 

O Our thoughts and prayers go 
out to Angie Cammarota who was 
in and out of the hospital recently 
with heart problems. Angie is 
home now and, according to Dave 
Cammarota, is resting uncomfort-
ably while he awaits future 
medical treatments. Get better 
soon, Angie. 
O Also on the health front, Ann 
Braun, wife of member Ken 
Braun, has returned to work after 
being paralyzed from the waist 
down. A specially designed 
assistive device allows her to 
continue her duties as general 
manager at Towson Golf & CC. 
O Congratulations are in order to 
Tom Walsh who scored a hole-in-
one on #15 at Westwood Country 
Club. What I want to know is...are 
the drinks on Tom this meeting? 
m Many thanks go out to the 
following companies for their 

generous support of the MAAGCS 
Legislative Fund: United Horticul-
tural Supply, Chesapeake Envi-
ronmental Supply, Egypt Farms, 
Inc., Helena Chemical Company, 
Mid-Atlantic PGA, Maryland State 
Golf Association, Eastern Shore 
Association of Golf Course 
Superintendents, Greater Wash-
ington Golf Course Superinten-
dents Association. 

GOLF NOTES 

Many thanks to Donn Dietrich and 
his staff at Maryland Golf and 
Country Club for the fine hospital-
ity and great golf course at the 4-
man scramble. The course was in 
excellent shape and the pin 
placements certainly challenged 
the players. Thanks again, Donn, 
and congratulations on a job well 
done! 

The winners for the day were: 
1st - John Newcomb, Tom Wojick, 
Tom Walsh, Dave Shannon, and 
Mitch Williams; 2nd - Walter 

Smith, Dave Hall, Rodney Avis, 
and Keith Pitchford. 

There will be no organized golf 
format for the December meeting, 
however. Anyone wish-ing to play 
may do so by calling our host for 
the month, Mike Gilmore at 410-
465-0595. 

Since November's meeting was 
the last golf tournament for the 
year, I would like to take this time 
to thank all our host superinten-
dents for their hospitality and 
efforts in hosting a meeting. We 
certainly had the opportunity to 
play many fine courses that were 
all in great shape. Gentlemen, 
thanks to you all. 

Come on out to the December 
meeting to find out who will be 
this year's Player of the Year. It was 
a close race and was not deter-
mined until the scramble. 

One final note to my foursome 
from the scramble: the spur marks 
have just about healed. 

Jim McHenry, Golf Chairman 

Outside Unlimited, inc. 
SPECIALIZING IN GOLF COURSE CONSTRUCTION 

• Green & Tee Construction 
(Natural & Artificial) 

• Irrigation (New & Trouble Shooting) 
• Sandtrap Installation & Repair 
• Hydroseeding & Sodding 
• Landscape Installation & Design 
• Wholesale Nursery 

252-3027 239-2153 

4195 St. Paul Road Hampstead, Maryland 21074 
LANDSCAPE CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION 

MID-ATLANTIC ASSOCIATION OF GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS 
MARYLAND NURSERYMEN'S ASSOCIATION - MARYLAND ARBORIST ASSOCIATION 

PROFESSIONAL GROUNDS MANAGEMENT SOCIETY 


